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Year 1 
Year 2  
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5  
Year 6 

Sole 
Johnny 
Franklin 
Lania 
Remy 
Elisha 

  

Top Table 
These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime and will be a 
guest on Top Table next week 

Year 1                Karina 
Year 2                 Youssef 
Year 3                 Isidore 
Year 4                Alima 
Year 5                 Olivia 
Year 6                Jayvon 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Mon 2-Fri 6 Dec: 3.30pm School book fair                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 

Tues 10 Dec: 2pm Barn Owlets Nativity play 
Tues 10 Dec: 3.45-5pm Christmas Party 
 

Thurs 12 Dec: POLLING DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Fri 13 Dec: Last day to order Christmas Lunch  
(for children who usually have a packed lunch, cost £2.50) 
 

Tues 17 Dec: 2pm KS1 Nativity play 
Tues 17 Dec: 6-7.30pm KS2 Carol Service  
at St Clement Church (new venue) 
 

Weds 18 Dec: Christmas Lunch 
Weds 18 Dec: Christmas Jumper Day:  
Pay £1 to wear a Christmas Jumper to school 

Angel of the week:  Aysha from Y1 
 is a wonderful  member of our school  

community who follows our Christian Values.  
 

Aysha is a becoming a really confident  
independent learner. 

 

Well done  Aysha we are all so proud of you! 
 

This week’s  
Learning Leaders 

These children have consistently 
demonstrated Learning Leader    

attributes this week 

Year 6 Poetry Assembly  
Well done Year 6 for your fabulous poetry assembly! The  
children recited three thought-provoking poems for the school 
and parents and carers. They demonstrated excellent  
collaboration and learning attributes, reciting the poems with 
enthusiasm and flair. Thank you to Miss Prideaux and Irene for 
organising and preparing this special assembly.  

Fundraising for our school 
We have discovered a clever new way that you can help raise money 
for the school, while doing your shopping.  
 

https://www.schoolangel.org.uk 
 

By clicking on the link here, you will be able to search and  
select SCSJ on the School Angel website. Within their site, you can 
choose from a number of different retailers, including most high 
street brands, where you can do your on-line shopping as usual.  
 

Then, like with any loyalty card, every time anyone buys  
anything, the school earns ‘points’. We currently need money to 
help us with raising funds for our ‘edible playground’.  
 

There is no need for you to create an ‘account’ as such, and they 
won't ask for any of your personal details. School Angel will simply 
track your donation straight back to SCSJ every time you visit the 
site. So if you’re getting any Black Friday deals make sure you use 
the link above! 

Don’t forget, school starts at 8.55am 
Please do all you can to be at school by 8.45am and in to class 
by 8.50am. In all our classes, lessons actually start at five to 
nine. Even if you’re only missing a few minutes, it can be really 
disruptive and will impact on your child’s progress too.  

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk
https://www.schoolangel.org.uk


Attendance and Punctuality (on time/late) 

 

Year 6 had the highest attendance this week with 98.9%. Well done Y6! 
Well done to Reception with only one late this week. Year 5 please ALL try to be on time next week! 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 94.4% 97.2% 93.5% 97.4% 97.8% 95.2% 98.9% 

Lates 1 5 4 6 4 19 2 

Instagram account 
 

We have set up a St Clement and St. James’ 
School Instagram account and we have 79 
followers already! Please follow us, via the 
Instagram app, at: scsjW11 

Healthy packed lunches 
At every opportunity we promote our school dinners but  
children are of course allowed to bring in their own lunch.  
We just ask that it’s full of healthy food, which includes not  
allowing fruit juices. We ask that children just have water if 
they’re bringing a drink. Apart from the 
fact that water is free, we were amazed 
to see how much hidden sugar is in 
fruit juice and that many juices are not 
as nutritious as you might think. We 
also ask parents to support us by not 
giving chocolate bars or large slices of 
cake. A healthy body is a healthy mind!  

Mon 2-Fri 6 December at 3.30pm 

 

Christmas Markets coming to  

St Clement & St James school playground 

 

As part of our fundraising you can order a lovely personalised  

Christmas plate!  
 

Everyone knows Father Christmas loves to have a mince pie and a 

glass of milk after he has left all the presents underneath the tree… 

and of course there is room for a carrot for Rudolph too !  
 

ONLY £6 each, come and order yours in the school office.  

Last date to order is Friday 13 December 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day - Wednesday 18 December 
If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like to have a Christmas Lunch please order this with Lisa (from Monday 
2nd December) and pay £2.50 cash. 
If your child would like to wear a Christmas jumper to school on this day please donate £1 to the school fundraising.  


